
Maranacook   Community   Middle   School   
Upcoming   Transition   Activities   

  

May   12th:   Middle   School   Placement   
Letters   Sent   Home!    These   letters   will   
inform   you   of   who   your   child’s   advisor   
will   be   and   what   team   they   are   on   for   
the   next   three   years,   while   in   middle   
school.     

● It   will   also   tell   you   what   World   
Language   they   have   been   placed   into   for   
next   school   year.   (The   World   Language   
can   be   changed   for   future   years   if   your   
child   would   like   to   try   a   new   language   
during   their   7th   grade   year).   

  
  

May   17-21:   5th   Grade   Virtual   Visits:    Students   will   have   a   half   hour   Zoom   
meeting   with   their   middle   school   team   teachers   and   students   to   ask   questions   and   
get   to   know   each   other.   These   Zoom   meetings   will   happen   during   the   school   day   
when   the   students   are   in   school.     

  
June   1-3,   in   the   evening:   Advisee   Meet   and   Greet:    Your   child’s   middle   school   
advisor   will   be   reaching   out   to   you   to   invite   you   to   a   virtual   Advisee   Meet   and   Greet   
in   the   evening   during   one   of   these   three   days.   This   will   be   an   informal   time   for   you   
and   your   child   to   get   to   know   their   
advisor,   ask   questions   about   middle   school,   
and   get   to   meet   their   fellow   advisees!     

  
June   14th   and   15th:   Maranacook   
Community   Middle   School   Tours!    We    will   
be   opening   up   the   building   to   provide   
students   and   their   family   with   tours   on   
June   14th   and   15th.    Please   sign   up   
for   a   tour   of   MCMS   HERE   
  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0545A9AE29A5FC1-mcms
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0545A9AE29A5FC1-mcms

